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CALLIE ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 
Tuesday, June 27 - 7 pm 

Callie Lounge   
 

 
Come and learn about the operations of the Callie, the finances and plans 
for the future.  Elections for new Board members will also occur. 
 
Retiring Board Members are Paul Clarke, Liane McLean, Darcy Moynes and 
Ben Wilson.  Paul, Liane and Ben were members of the Tartan Club and 
worked on the amalgamation of the Tartan with the Callie and were original 
Board members of the amalgamated club.   Darcy served the Board for one 
term but has now retired from business and is on to a new stage in her life. 
 
We thank all of them for their service to the Callie and the knowledge and 
wisdom they provided to the Board. 
 
Members who have volunteered to join the Board are Patty Hall, Kevin 
Knutson and Brian Warbey.  There is another position available, so if you are 
interested, contact the Callie Club or simply attend the meeting. 

 
 



  
 

  

 
UPCOMING EVENTS AT THE CALLIE 
 
June 10                Wedding 
                              Pride Dance 
June 17 – 18         Fly Ball 
June 24                Wedding 
                             Roller Derby Bout 
June 25                Grad 8 Grad 
July 1-2                Fly Ball 
July 8                   Zikar (church group) 
July 22                 Punjabi Ladies Night 
Aug 6                   Ball League Wind Up 
Aug 12                 Callie Golf Tournament 
                             Roller Derby Bout 
Aug 26                 Wedding 
Sept 2                  Wedding 
Sept 8-9               Vintage Sale  
                             RMAI Toy Run 
Sept 16                Fundraiser Golf Tour 
 
ROLLER GIRLS SKATE  
- every Tues, Wed & Thurs evenings 
 
You too can book the Callie ice areas, lounge 
or meeting room for an event.  Just call or 
email the office - 525-8171 or 
info@callieclub.com  

 

 
 

CALLIE GOLF TOURNAMENT 
AUGUST 12, 2023 

 
Golf at the TOR HILL          Supper at the Callie 
Entry Fee:  $100                  Supper Only:  $25 
Golf Only:   $80 
 

Enter at the Callie - info@callieclub.com 
 
************************************************************* 

MOSAIC 
 

Two successful pavilions were held at the Callie during 
Mosaic weekend.  One was the Korean Pavilion and 
the second was the Indian Pavilion.   

 
CONGRATULATIONS  

 
Darwin Bender, a member of the Callie Club and 
the Callie Board, was part of the Saskatchewan 
team competing in the National Wheelchair Curling 
Championships held in Moose Jaw in March.  Team 
Sask won the championship beating Northern 
Ontario by a score of 6-2 to claim Gold in the 12 
team event.  
 
Team members were Skip: Gil Dash, Third: Marie 
Wright, Second: Darwin Bender, Lead: Moose 
Gibson, Coach: Lorraine Arguin.  This is the third 
national championship for Darwin, Gil, Marie & 
coach Lorraine and the second for Moose.  Well 
Done! 

 
 

 


